

# **Important Project Information**

## What to expect

This fall, Alliant Energy will be finishing work on the electric system in your area. Upgrades to our energy grid ensure a safe, reliable electric system for your family or business.

Crews follow the Center for Disease Control's health guidelines, monitor their personal health and maintain a safe physical distance.



#### 1. Conversion

 Once the new underground lines are installed, tested, and carrying electricity, we need to connect your service to the new lines. This may cause of short disruption of service, which typically lasts less than 10 minutes.



#### 2. Service line conversion

If you are interested in converting your individual service line (the line from the pole to the
connection on your home or business) from overhead to underground while we are working in
the area, please contact us using the contact information at the bottom of this postcard. We
will be happy to provide a cost estimate in order to perform this work for you.



# 3. Property restoration

- Restoration crews were sent to your community this past spring to restore areas that were
  disturbed as part of the installation of the underground conduit system. We will again send site
  restoration crews after the project is complete to perform landscape work, including putting
  in dirt and planting grass seed. Please water the new seed daily to ensure it grows. Any straw
  matting that may have been in place can be carefully removed once the grass is growing well.
- The timing of restoration work will depend on appropriate weather conditions. Fall projects
  could require the restoration work to occur in the following spring. Postponing the work
  would allow for the best growing season for grass and other plantings.

## **Questions or concerns?**

Please call with any questions. Thank you,

Mick Bennett (319) 786-2005

